
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Cancellation Notice – Annual Council – 20th May 2020 

    I am writing to inform you that in consultation with the Mayor, the meeting of Annual 
Council on Wednesday 20th May, 2020 will be cancelled to minimise contact and prevent 
potential spread of Covid–19. 

A Delegated Authority decision has been completed to this effect and can be found via 
the link below: 

https://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/meetings/meeting/2108/delegated_authority_by_off
icers 

Yours faithfully, 

BRENT DAVIS 

Executive Director - Operations 

Enquiries to: 
Kelly Baxter 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6204 

Direct Email: 
member.services@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 30th April, 2020 

Our Ref: PJM
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